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Lathrop GPM Litigation & Dispute Resolution Partner Brian Dillon recently spoke 
with Minnesota Lawyer, discussing his past experience as a high school teacher, 
recent reads and raising young kids. 

Break the ice with one of the firm’s two Minnesota-area lawyers to have been 
recently recognized by The Hennepin County Bar Association with “Excellence 
Awards” for pro bono service in representing Common Cause Minnesota, 
OneMinnesota.org and Voices for Racial Justice before a five-judge redistricting 
panel in January. Dillon and Lathrop GPM associate Amy Erickson were both 
honored with the 2022 awards for their outstanding pro bono efforts. 

“Any time you can do public interest work that makes you feel like you’re trying to 
make the justice system, our democratic system of government a little bit better 
and more responsive, then so much the better,” Dillon said.

Read the full article here [SUBSCRIPTION REQUIRED]: Breaking the Ice: Pro bono 
redistricting effort earns honors.
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